
Bay Music Boosters Meeting Minutes 

January 8, 2020  

7:00pm 

 

Opening remarks: 

Welcome Mr. Siebert! Mr. Siebert is a new graduate of BW in Music Education.  

 

Mr. Allen: GLC Honors Band will take place February 10th  at Bay High. Please note the date on the 

calendar is incorrect. Tickets for this event will be available at the door. $7 for adults and students, and 

free for seniors and pre-k kiddos.  

Solo and Ensemble recital will take place on February 11th at the high school. The contest will follow that 

weekend, February 15th.  

March 3rd is the Jazz programs Big Band Bash featuring Ralph Lalama! The Bay High Jazz band will also be 

opening for the Skatch Anderson Band, Thursday February 6th at the Bop Stop. 

Mr. Awad: 8th graders are gearing up for Honors Band. Honors Band will perform in Westlake on March 

14th. 

Middle School Solo and Ensemble will take place on March 28th at Tri-C West Campus. 

Musical rehearsals have begun for Shrek.  

Dave Johnson (president): Common Ap is up and running with the Boosters Scholarship added to it.  

Working on supporting Home of the Rockets campaign with link to donate added to our email 

correspondence. Looking into future Varsity Concert proceeds to support the project.  

Brian Deibel (VP): pass 

Kristen Dodd: absent but emailed her report about our new website host. We now have new host that 

will hopefully correct the issues we were having with the outdated website. It will be more secure. 

Tracy Deibel (RS): Marilyn Smith has expressed interest in taking over this Board seat for the next school 

year.  

Tracy Deibel (uniforms): I have order ready for Marching Band. 11 hats were damaged beyond repair 

this past season, so those will be replaced. Marchers will be receiving emails about payment for the 

damaged hats per their contract. The order for jackets, pants, hats, and skirts will total around $2k. 

New ties are in for the concert and 8th grade bands! Thank you, Brian. 

Blitz: email will be sent asking for help planning the event. This is my last year as chair and I am actively 

seeking a replacement. 

Mike McNamee: Financial report 



Other items: 

Brian Deibel, Dave Johnson and Darren Allen went to price out a new trailer for the marching band. Our 

current trailer is falling apart and needs to be replaced. The plan is to outfit the new trailer for the 

instruments and wrap the trailer in the Bay Rocket Marching Band Logo. We plan to have the trailer 

ready for the new marching season. 

Attendees: Tracy Deibel, Dave Johnson, Mike McNamee, Brian Deibel, Mr. Siebert, Mr. Allen, Mr. Awad, 

Michele Moore. 

 


